
Sunday, November 17, 2024 
 
Good afternoon, Sardis Families. It’s nice that the rain has stopped this afternoon, but if 
your house is anything like mine, between the Seattle Seahawks game, the Grey Cup, and 
the Canucks game, I’ll be spending a lot of time inside watching sports now! Here are some 
things for you to know as we head into week #12 at Sardis Elementary: 
 
*Thanks to Mrs. Cavanagh for arranging a visit from Excel Martial Arts on Monday, 
November 18th  and Tuesday the 19th to do some teaching to classes in the gym.  
 
*Wednesday, November 20th at midnight is the cut-off for ordering the White Spot hot lunch 
taking place on Friday, November 29th.  
 
*Santa Claus is coming to Sardis on Friday, November 22nd! If you don’t want your child to 
have a photo taken, please email me back, or your child’s teacher. If you do want your child 
to have a photo taken, we are asking for a minimum $2 donation for the Starfish Backpack 
Program. A 4X6 photo will be provided at no cost to you once they are developed, paid for 
by the school, and we thank PAC for paying the cost of the photographer. Liz, at Just Shoot 
Me, always does a great job of these photos!  
 
*The annual PAC Christmas Purdys Fundraiser campaign is now up and running, which will 
help fund our Carnival. Orders are due by November 28th and pick-up of orders will be 
December 13th (or before, if it ships to us quickly). Our customer/campaign number is 
79696, which is also noted on our campaign poster. Here is the link for 
ordering: https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/2050941-124440 
 
Thanks to everyone who came out to get a family photo taken last week. It was fun to see 
students dressed up (and some pets!) and they looked excited to be having their photos 
taken with family! We really appreciate the parent volunteers who came to check families 
in as it wouldn’t have been possible without your time and help, thank you Erin K, Leah B, 
and Amanda W! We also want to thank Deanna D and her team for their volunteer work on 
hot lunch days. It takes a lot of time to get the food sorted into class bins and delivered and 
without them, we couldn’t offer these lunches, so thank you all!  
Mrs. Kasper 
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